
 

State Tax Compliance:  Within the next few weeks, licensees of the Board may be receiving letters 

from the Board directing the licensee to contact the Pennsylvania Department of Revenue in regards to 

possible outstanding State income tax filing and/or payment obligations.    ALL communications on these 

matters should be directed to Department of Revenue via contact information listed in the letter.  The 

contact information will be included in the body of the correspondence that the licensee receives.   

DO NOT CONTACT THE BOARD ABOUT A TAX COMPLIANCE LETTER YOU RECEIVE.  THE BOARD 

CANNOT RESOLVE THESE TAX MATTERS OR ANSWER INQUIRIES ABOUT THEM.  ONLY THE 

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE IS AUTHORIZED TO WORK WITH TAXPAYERS ON RESOLVING THESE 

ISSUES, AND TO ANSWER QUESTIONS OR PROVIDE INFORMATION YOU MAY SEEK.   

 


